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We confirm that Master planning is in place for all aspects of the abovementioned
upgrading requirements.

However, the implementation of upgrades is entirely dependent on the availability of
funding (developer contributions, as well as Council funding where applicable), and no
time frame can be guaranteed for such implementation.

The implementation of the proposed development and the conclusion of a services
agreement can only occur subject to upgrades having taken place and the availability
of capacity at that time.

ire fitihfiathy
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admin@planningspace.co.za

From: Marcel Minne <MMinne@plett.gov.za>
Sent: Friday, 20 December 2024 12:08

To: Phumza Dwashu

Cc: Olwethu Yonke; Marius Buskes; Anjé Minne
Subject: RE: PTN 91 OF 304

Good day Phumza,

Herewith my comments on the abovementioned application for rezoning and subdivision, from a
Spatial Planning perspective:

1. The applicant’s motivation for the proposed development, as per section 4.2.3 of the
motivating memorandum (with respect to forward-planning policy) is thorough, and is agreed
with in all respects. Thus, it will serve little purpose to repeat the relevant considerations here.

2. After consideration of the abovementioned, the proposalis considered to be consistent with
the relevant forward-planning policy for the area, and is therefore supported from a Spatial
Planning perspective (subject to the outcome of any amended/ supplementary aquatic
biodiversity and/ or flood line studies that may be carried out as a result of objections received
remaining positive/ conducive towards development).

Regards,
Marcel Minne

Pr. Pln A/1851/2014 | Spatial Planner | Planning & Building Control | Planning & Development | Bitou
Municipality

Mobile: 082 341 9736 | Work: 044 501 3319 | Email: MMinne@plett.gov.za | Website:
www.bitou.gov.za

Physical Address: Office 50, Melville’s Corner, 3 Kloof Street, Plettenberg Bay, 6600, Western Cape,
South Africa

From: Phumza Dwashu <pdwashu@plett.gov.za>

Sent: Monday, November 11, 2024 14:15

To: Marcel Minne <MMinne@plett.gov.za>; Anjé Minne <aminne@plett.gov.za>
Subject: PTN 91 OF 304

I'm using Mimecast to share large files with you. Please see the attached instructions.

Good day



Attached please find an application for PROPOSED REZONING AND SUBDIVISION OF LAND FOR
PORTION 91 OF THE FARM MATJESFONTEIN NO.304, BITOU MUNICIPALITY
foryour comment

Regards,
Phumza Dwashu

Senior Clerk | Town Planning | Planning & Development | Bitou Municipality
Mobile: 065 013 4963 | Work: 044 501 3303 | Email: pdwashu@plett.gov.za | Website:
www.bitou.gov.za

For all service delivery enquiries, pleas

Customer Care

e Email: customercare@plett.gov.za
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Bitou Municipality e e

o Emergency: 044 533 5000
To be the best together

Office Hours

e Monday - Thursday: 07:30 to 16:30
e Friday: 07:30 to 13:30




